MAR 1 1 1986

Superior Memorial Hospital

ATTN: Mr. Keith Petersen
Administrator

3500 Tower Avenue

Superior, WI 54830

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated February 3, 1986, for an amendment to Materials
License 48-17367-01.

In your letter you state that as a non-profit community hospital, you are not
required to send a fee for the amendment. However, §170.11 of the enclosed

10 CFR 170 does not provide an exemption for non-profit community hospitals.
The exemption in 170.11(a)(9) applies only to agencies of a State or any poli-
tical subdivision thereof. The American Hospital Association Guide to the Health
Care Field classifies Superior Memorial Hospital as a non-government, not for
profit or?uniution. Trerefore, your institution is subject to the fees speci-
fied in §170.31, of 10 CFR 170. Consequently, an amendment fee 0\ $120 is
required for your February 3, 1986 amendment request as specified in fee Cate-
gory 7C of §170.31. Payment should be made to the U.S. Nuclear Reguiatory
Conmission and mailed to the attention of Cheryl Phillips at our Washington,
D.C. address.

Your application will be processed by the Region III Licensing staff located at

799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137. The fee, however, is required

prior to issuance of the amendment. When submitting the fee, please refer to
CONTROL NUMBER 380654.

Sircerely,

Original Signed By

Bbggozgégg 860501 Glenda Jackson
'}5- 17367-01 PDR

Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Staff
0ffice of Administration

Enclosure:

10 CFR 170 DISTRIBUTION:
Pending Fee File
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